
Hurricane Irma Relief Grant Application 

 

If your Florida business was negatively impacted by Hurricane Irma, the 
Herman Lucerne Memorial Foundation and Hell’s Bay Boatworks have created 
this fund to help mitigate that impact for those in dire need. 

This application is a request to provide financial assistance to help the fishing 
community who are experiencing genuine and unavoidable financial difficulties 
from Hurricanes Irma and Harvey.    The Herman Lucerne Memorial 
Foundation and Hell’s Bay Boatworks Hurricane Relief Fund is a discretionary 
grant, offering support of up to $5000.00 which does not need to be paid back. 

This application is reviewed by the Herman Lucerne Memorial Foundation and 
Hell’s Bay Boatworks Hurricane Relief Fund Committee which determines if the 
grant is reasonable and necessary to meet a bonafide need.   

 

Instructions: 

Complete this form in its entirety.  If you would like assistance completing the 
application, please contact Kellie Trotta at 561-346-3193 or 
kelliet62@gmail.com .  

 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



Eligibility: 

All members of the fishing community are eligible that are under financial 
duress because of loss of employment, reduction in income as a result of a 
calamitous event.  

Name: 

Street Address: 

State: 

Zipcode:  

Social Security # 

Number of Dependents: 

Employer or Former Employer: 

How should we contact you?: 

Phone Number:   

Email:  

Please briefly describe your circumstance and need: 
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